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STAFF RETIREMENT 
 

 
Effective December 31, 2007, Linda Isard, Manager – Field Operations, 

retired from the PCRB (and DCRB).  Linda had been with the Bureaus for 

more than 25 years.  She will truly be missed. We wish her the best in her 

retirement.  

 

In terms of future communication with the PCRB as it relates to the Test 

Audit Program, questions previously directed to Linda should now be 

directed to Christina Yost, Senior Technical Assistant.  

 

Christina’s direct telephone number is: 215-320-4552.  Her e-mail address 

is cyost@pcrb.com. 

 


